
I strongly oppose any revisions to the current regulations on cannabis growing in my neighborhood.  We fought long 

and hard to enact these restrictions.  Specifically, the Rogina Heights area has been a safe and secure, odor free 

neighborhood. And any changes to current regulations is anathema.   

Beatrix Robinson 

 

 


